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Dear MSTA Members,
We have once again extended our class schedule. The following classes will be offered on
Tuesday'’s:
4:40 PM-5:20 PM
STINGRAY 5:20 PM-6:00 PM
DOLPHIN/MARLIN 6:10 PM-6:50 PM
PRECOMP/COMP 7:10 PM-8:10 PM

We would like to inform you that several of our instructors will be leaving us as they are now off
to college. You may notice some classes with two instructors during certain times in order for the
classes to have a smooth transition. Not to worry, all our new instructors are well trained and
ready to take over! We are confident you will be happy with your new instructors.

Quarterly Review

We will be conducting our swimming skill quarterly review, in which we will update all parents on
their student’s progress and items that they may still need to improve. Quarterly reviews will be
held from 09/19/2021-09/25/2021.

COVID-19

The safety of our members and instructors is of utmost importance to us. In order to keep
everyone safe, we are working diligently to minimizing touchpoints when entering the pool,
sanitizing areas with heavy traffic, and requiring our instructors and members to participate in
the usage of masks and/or face shields.

SWIM LESSONS OPEN SWIM

TUESDAY: 4:40PM-8:10PM TUESDAY: 7:00AM-1:00PM

WEDNESDAY: 3:20PM-8:10PM WEDNESDAY: 7:00AM-1:00PM; 8:00PM-9:30PM
Thursday: 3:20PM-8:10PM THURSDAY: 7:00AM-1:00PM; 8:00PM-9:30PM
FRIDAY: 3:20PM-8:10PM FRIDAY: 7:00AM-1:00PM; 8:00PM-9:30PM
SATURDAY: 10:00AM-3:50PM SATURDAY: 7:00am:10:00AM

SUNDAY: 10:00AM-1:20PM SUNDAY: 7:00am:10:00AM
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Student of the Month

Ouir first two students of the month go to Thomas
and Wilson! We could simply pick one or the other they
have both been doing an outstanding job! Great job
boys!
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> e Our third student of the month goes to Lila! Lila has
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Employee of the Month
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“John Vu is a friendly and hardworking front desk
staff here at MSTA. He is always cheerfully greeting
customers and is courteous when answering their
questions. John is very helpful and has helped a lot by
covering shifts for his peers! MSTA thanks John for his
hard work and looks forward to more days with him.” -
Anita




